
Queen Elizabeth Hospital missing
patient found

The following is issued on behalf of the Hospital Authority:
 
     The spokesperson for Queen Elizabeth Hospital (QEH) made the following
update today (May 6) regarding a patient leaving the hospital without
notification earlier:

     QEH has received notification from the police that the 15-year-old male
patient, who left the Orthopaedic ward of QEH without notification yesterday
(May 5), has returned home this evening.
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